Doniphan Co Commission reviews housing proposal

(KNZA)--The Doniphan County Commission, when they met Monday, was presented with copies of a housing marketing proposal created for the DC Development property on the south edge of Troy.

According to the unofficial meeting minutes, County Economic Director Leah Johnson told Commissioners she has been working with the DC Development Board of Directors and Kansas Department of Commerce to strategize how to best market the property for much needed housing.

The marketing proposal will be sent to developers both inside and outside of Kansas.

The DC Development property consists of about 158 acres. The land was originally slated for construction of a nine-hole golf course with space for housing, as well. Some of the lots have already been sold and houses have been built on several of the lots.

Many Signals Communications